

Friends of the Fulton Public Library  
Reorganization Committee  
February 1, 2023



*Note: Do Not Cut and Paste - not the final edit!*

Present: C. Chatterton, S. Dellinger, J. Edley, A. Eusebio, C. Mosier, C. Teetsel, J. Weldin

Regrets: M. Julian, J. Parke-Marriner, **amended 3/1/23 D. Phares**

1. Meeting called to order by S. Dellinger at 5:32 PM. A quorum was present.
2. Minutes of the 1/4/23 meeting were reviewed. Motion to approve as written made by D. Phares, seconded by C. Teetsel, and carried.
3. Treasurer's Report was presented. There is a balance of \$912.44 on account. Motion to approve the treasurer's report made by C. Mosier, seconded by J. Weldin, and carried.
4. Chair report - Sharon advised she was unable to be present at the last trustee's meeting due to illness. The project plan has been updated to include the activities of the Publicity and Membership Subcommittee. The link to view the project plan is:  
[https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1lhoo2x5Qeo\\_WSJj2XSTgz2bdgsnYy6XvL1QXwtaWFvk/edit?usp=sharing](https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1lhoo2x5Qeo_WSJj2XSTgz2bdgsnYy6XvL1QXwtaWFvk/edit?usp=sharing)  
Sharon requested that the subcommittee designate administrators for the Facebook page and web site. Suggestion was also made that the Friends' group also have an Instagram account.
5. Andrew Eusebio was welcomed as a new Reorganization Committee member. Motion to approve Andrew as a member was made by D. Phares, seconded by C. Teetsel, and carried.
6. Andrew presented the revisions he made to Logo E for the committee's consideration. Samples of how both option B and E would look on various documents were distributed. After review and discussion, a vote was taken to make a final decision. A motion to remain with Option B as the formal logo for Friends of the Fulton Public Library was made by S. Dellinger, seconded by J. Edley, and approved unanimously by all of the 5 of 8 voting members present at the meeting.
7. Fundraising - There is a need for a fundraising subcommittee. Consensus decision to wait until after the membership drive to appoint a subcommittee. People asked to keep this need in mind in order to identify persons who may have an interest in active involvement with fundraising efforts.

8. Publicity/Membership Subcommittee minutes reviewed. Proposed changes to membership categories were suggested by the subcommittee as follows:

Bookworm	\$ 1-\$9
Book Hound	\$10-\$24
Page Turner	\$25-\$34
Library Lover	\$35-49
Well Read	\$50-\$99
Cover to Cover	\$100 +

A motion to adopt the proposed membership categories was made by J. Weldin, seconded by C. Teetsel, and carried unanimously. This will necessitate a written change to the bylaws. (Need to designate a person to be in charge of the formal copy of the bylaws and to make the above change.)

A prototype for a brochure was reviewed. One change to a word in the first section from "asset" to "resource" was made. J. Edley and A. Eusebio will continue working on a design for a tri-fold.

A motion to approve the actions of the Publicity/Membership Subcommittee was made by C. Teetsel, seconded by J. Edley, and carried.

J. Edley will contact subcommittee members to establish a time for the next meeting. (It will be 2/15 at 5:30 PM at the library.)

9. Motion to adjourn the meeting by C. Teetsel and carried. Meeting adjourned by S. Dellinger at 6:32 PM.

10. Next Reorganization Committee meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, March 1<sup>st</sup> at 5:30 PM at the library.

Respectfully submitted,  
Jean Edley  
Acting Secretary/Treasurer